
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Holland Central School District Food Service Department is excited to provide you with 

a convenient and secure online payment service called myschoolbucks.com.  This 

website allows you to deposit money directly into your child’s school meal account and 

view balance/purchase information for the past ninety days.  By having money in each 

child’s account prior to entering the cafeteria, we find that the lunch lines move along 

much faster, which gives your child more time to eat and be with friends. 

To access this service: 

1. Go to www.myschoolbucks.com.

2. From this website you can create your account and add money to your child’s

school meal account.  All you need is your child’s name, school, and student ID

number.

3. Parent start guide is found on www.myschoolbucks.com.

Things to know: 

• If you have more than one child in the District you can handle all online prepayments

from the same online account.

• Payments may be made using the following methods: Visa, MasterCard, Discover or

an e-check.

• A small processing fee of $2.49 per transaction will be assessed to cover bank fees.

Parents placing money into multiple meal accounts will only be assessed the $2.49

fee once per transaction.  Holland Central School District will not profit from the use

of this site.

We are very excited to offer this service and are confident that mySchoolBucks will 

benefit you, your child, and our district.  If you choose to not take advantage of the 

online payment service, you may continue to make payments via cash or check (made 

payable to Holland Central School).  Please remember to write your child’s full name on 

the check. 

If you have any questions about this service, please refer to www.myschoolbucks.com. 

Warm Regards, 

Jessica Shields 

Holland Central Schools 

Food Service Director 

716-537-8216
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